
 

 

Hobart Township Monthly Meeting 

October 14, 2014  

 

Present:  Terry Hockett, DuWayne Sonnenberg, Ray Sonnenberg, Kathy Glawe, Debi 

Moltzan, Marv Heisler, Rick Sonnenberg, and Torey Sonnenberg. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 p.m.  No changes were made to the agenda. 

 

D Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the minutes of the September 2014 meeting.  R 

Sonnenberg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried.  

 

R Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s report.  D Sonnenberg second.  

All in favor.  Motion carried.  

 

D Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the disbursements as presented.  R Sonnenberg 

second.  All in favor.  Motion carried.   

 

2014 certification for mileage is due.  Sound panels have been delivered and ready for 

installation.   

 

Discussion was held regarding the possibility of getting a credit card for the township to 

be used for purchases rather than each officer purchasing things out of their own pocket 

and then submitting claims for reimbursement.  R Sonnenberg made a motion to have 

the clerk check into obtaining a credit card.  Hockett second.  All in favor.  Motion 

carried. 

 

The second Tuesday of November is Veteran’s Day.  R Sonnenberg made a motion to 

hold the monthly meeting on Tuesday, November 18, 2014 instead of the 11th.  D 

Sonnenberg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried.   

 

The new CTAS program was discussed and the requirements for new computers.  

Estimate is less than $500 for each computer.  Exact quotes will be obtained closer to the 

time of purchase.   

 

The Annual EOT Township meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 28, 2014 at 7:00 

p.m. at Deer Creek.  

 

Since there was no further business to come before the Board, Hockett adjourned the 

meeting.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Debi Moltzan, clerk 


